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(To Mr . Henry Phipps)

13, Norh&ﬁ Gardens,

Oxford.
(Typewritten) ’
“Qetober 25th, 1907.

To

(Mr. Henry Phipps)

Dear Mr. Phipps: -

I was very sorry to miss you in London as I hoped we might
make one or two little excursions together to the new Tuberculosis
Hospitals. How gratified you must feel that the work at the Phipps
Hospital has been so successful, Flick and his staff really deserve
the greatest possible credit for the way in which they have worked,

I only heard this week of your last donation to the Phipps Dispensary

at the Johns Hopkins Hospital. Thank you so much, I sent you last
week a newspaper clipping about tuberculosis in Ireland. I found the
condition there shocking beyond description, but I think Lady Aberdeen's
crusade should bear good fruit.

With kind regards to Mrs. Phipps,

Sinéérely yours,
\ Qp}h

Wi, Osler. Wf‘ W



